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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

RECOMMENDED TELEPHONE CALL 

TO: 

DATE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

PURPOSE: 

BACKGROUND: 

TOPICS OF 
DISCUSSION: 

December 16, 1975 

Action ltii/Z' 

Congressman John Anderson 

By Dece~r- 23, 1975, if possible 

Jim Cann~~x Friedersdorf, Jim 
Glenn Scfileede 

Connor, 

Express appreciation for the assistance and 
strong support in the effort to get favorable 
action by the Joint Committee on Atomic Energy 
for your June 26, 1975 "Nuclear Fuel 
Assurance Act" (Uranium Enrichment) . 

John Anderson has been our strongest supporter 
since June 26. He has worked to persuade 
others (e.g. , Howard Baker and F:n-·a,nk. Horton) ; 
made several public statements of support, and 
worked closely with your staff in developing 
a strategy and presentations. 

1. Thanks for the consistent and strong 
support and for advising your staff on 
strategy and presentation. 

2. Understand that Chairman Pastore is expected 
to accept the provisions for Congressional 
Review (60 day period; Concurrent 
Resolution of approval or disapproval 
worked out between JCAE and ERDA staff. 

3. Understand that Senator Pastore will not 
move the bill until Secretary Kissenger 
appears, but that he hopes to move the 
bill shortly thereafter. I hope we can 
regain momentum in January. 

4. Assuming the bill is reported out soon, 
hope that he will continue to advise us (a) 
as the authorization bill is considered on 
the Floor, (b) as the necessary appropria­
tions bill is considered, and (c) finally, 
when individual contracts are submitted for 
approval. 
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Jim -

I usually tell the person who suggested 
the call the outcome (by phone) --- in this 
case since you know is hat enough? 

Trudy 
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